
Dixie Replacement Levy Information 
 

What is happening this February?   

We will place a replacement Educational Programs and Operations Levy on the ballot for a special 
election on February 8, 2022.    

These are not new taxes. 

The replacement levy will provide funding to continue our current programs and operations.     

Why? 

While the state of Washington passed legislation to fund basic education last year, not all education 
costs are fully funded.  

Our district relies on local residents to renew levies to fund critical areas, such as student readiness, 
educational activities, and extracurricular programs. 

What does it fund specifically for us? 

Here at Dixie this helps fund: 

- Extra support in the classroom (Para educators)  

- Field Trips 

- Electives such as art and physical education and more!   

Estimated Rates 

Approval of the replacement levy would assess no more than $1.30 per $1,000 of assessed property 
value and generate an average of $138,00 thousand for each of two years of the levy: 

2023 at $1.30 per $1,000 = $137,000 

2024 at $1.30 per $1,000= $140,000 

 


